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LaFerla Ortho is dedicated to delivering the best quality care for our patients while also protecting our team members.  We are doing our best to adjust our schedule to accommodate these unsure times.  We want to balance reducing the risk of spreading the CoronaVirus with making sure any needed treatment is provided.  As part of our plan, we are trying to reduce the number of patients and those accompanying patients that visit our clinic, and we are postponing any non-vital appointments until it is safer.  

RETAINER INSTRUCTIONS – CoronaVirus Protocol
Continue to wear your retainers as previously instructed.  Retainer wear is crucial for the best results.  If a retainer is lost or broken then we will need to see you to determine the best course of action (replacement, nothing or discuss additional treatment).  


OBSERVATION PATIENTS – CoronaVirus Protocol

Patients in our observation program that are not ready to start treatment at this time, we feel it is best to postpone the next observation appointment for 12 weeks.  By that time we hope that issues being caused by the CoronaVirus will be under control and normal service will begin.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call us.  Thank you for your support.
Specialist in Orthodontics
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